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My name is Laura Killion and I am pleased to introduce myself as your child’s 

fifth grade teacher for the 2018-2019 school year.  Today, we met as a class for the 
first time.  I can already tell that we are going to have an amazing year!

I am a proud Central Bucks Graduate and am thrilled to be teaching in the 
district .  I graduated from Elizabethtown College with a Bachelor’s in Elementary 
Education and Special Education.  After graduation, I taught third grade for two 
years in Leesburg, Virginia.  This will be my third year at Pine Run and my first year 
in Fifth Grade.

Currently, I live in Warrington where I enjoy spending my free time reading, 
traveling, and running.  This summer, I look forward to going on runs, going on my 
two vacations, and reading new books. Students will have an envelope that is 
addressed and stamped.  Please encourage your student to write me a letter over 
the summer! 

I look forward to a successful year in Fifth Grade!  I wish you a restful and 
exciting summer and will see you in September. In the meantime, if you need to 
contact me for any reason, please email me at lkillion@cbsd.org.  

Miss Laura Killion
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